

## OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

SCOTT WILSON
PRESIDENT
COUNCIL MEMBER DISTRICT 4
OFFICE (904) 255-5204
FAX (904) 255-5230

SUITE 425, CITY HALL 117 WEST DUVAL STREET JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202 E-MAIL;SWILSON@COJ.NET

October 21, 2019

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Honorable Members of the City Council

FROM: The Honorable Scott Wilson

City Council, President

**RE: The Future of JEA Workshops** 

As discussed at the noticed meeting on October 8, I am commencing a series of workshops on the future of JEA. At this meeting council members raised a number of questions that might require subject matter experts. These workshops shall provide a venue for these experts to share their knowledge with members of this body and the general public.

These workshops will be fact finding and provide an opportunity for constructive dialogue on the future of JEA. Subjects might include but not be limited to:

What factors should be considered in determining the future of JEA? What is the value of JEA to local government and its citizens?

I would like to thank Council Member Boylan for offering to chair these sessions. I know he will govern and oversee these sessions in a fair and impartial manner. These meetings will be open and available for the public to view. Chairman Boylan can schedule these meeting as frequently as needed with a completion date of June 30, 2020.

The 2018 Special Committee on the Future of JEA issued a final report on July 25, 2018. These workshops can provide the basis for an addendum to this report, if warranted.

CC: City Council Staff
Office of General Counsel
Council Auditor's Office
Jacksonville Electric Authority
Mayor's Office